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2022 Point in Time Count Rescheduled Due to COVID-19 Surge 

Point in Time Count will be held February 21 - February 24, 2022 

 
Santa Ana, Calif. (January 14, 2022) – The County of Orange is among several Continuums of Care 
(CoC) in Southern California that have been approved by the U.S. Department of Housing and 
Urban Development  to reschedule the 2022 Point In Time to the last 10 days of February due to 
the impacts of COVID-19.  
  
The County of Orange and Orange County Continuum of Care will conduct the sheltered count 
the night of Monday, February 21, 2022, and the unsheltered count starting the morning of 
Tuesday, February 22 through Thursday, February 24. 
  
For additional information about the 2022 Point In Time Count, including details on how to 
volunteer, please visit https://www.everyonecountsoc.org/. 
  

### 

mailto:Molly.Nichelson@ocgov.com
https://www.everyonecountsoc.org/

